
RE: Request for Contribution and Prayer

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

Hallelujah! Greetings in the name of the Lord Jesus Christ.

On November 23, 2024, Garden Grove Church approved proceeding with the demolition of the current
chapel and side chapel and construction of the new chapel building with a budget not to exceed $6,850,000.
Since this initiative began in 2019, there has been significant inflation in the cost of construction materials
and labor. Your support is needed to bridge our current funding gap of $4,072,150.92.

By the grace of the Lord, the growth in membership and growing need for space for regular worship
services, fellowships, activities, and hosting regional events prompted an assessment, design and
development of a construction plan. Our side chapel and chapel buildings have aged, requiring significant
repairs and maintenance.

Please click the links for the approved design of the new combined building with details on improvements:
● English: TJCGG-New-Chapel_20241124_update.pdf

● Chinese: TJCGG-New-Chapel_中文_20241124_update.pdf

Construction is expected to begin in February 2025, with an estimated minimum 10-month timeline for
completion. Contributions of any amount would be greatly appreciated. If you would like to make a pledge
for future contributions, kindly complete the Construction Fund Pledge Form with your intended offering.

Wiring Instructions:

Bank Name: Chase

Bank Address: 13223 South St, Cerritos, CA 90703

Bank Phone: (562) 924-9470

Swift Code: CHASUS33

Account Name : True Jesus Church in Garden Grove

Account No: 926909596

Account Address: 11236 Dale Street, Garden Grove, CA
92841

Zelle Payments:
Email address: gg.fa@tjc.org
Account Name: True Jesus Church in Garden Grove

Kindly remember us in your prayers. While the funding gap is significant, we have faith that the Lord will
provide according to His promises (Hag. 2:6-8)

“For thus says the LORD of hosts: ‘Once more (it is a little while) I will shake heaven and earth, the sea and dry land;
and I will shake all nations, and they shall come to the Desire of All Nations, and I will fill this temple with glory,’
says the LORD of hosts. ‘The silver is Mine, and the gold is Mine,’ says the LORD of hosts.

Please contact the Garden Grove Church Council at garden_grove@tjc.org if you have any questions or need
additional information. May the Lord remember and bless your generosity for His ministry!

Yours in Christ,
Garden Grove Church Council

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1y6QSM8ad3Y_qJwLu24M8RAIQHomoMh_8/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/10mkEGbKv4WW6ikUU1l9ai879MA8G9goR/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe0C72in0fJU80eWKvzkM8Kmd04yMxDda8xjyFGOZ7SaLJpQw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.google.com/search?q=chase+cerritos+south+street&rlz=1C1CHBF_enUS1027US1027&oq=chase+cerritos+south+street&gs_lcrp=EgZjaHJvbWUyBggAEEUYOTIICAEQABgWGB4yCAgCEAAYFhgeMgoIAxAAGIAEGKIEMgoIBBAAGIAEGKIEMgoIBRAAGIAEGKIEMgoIBhAAGIAEGKIE0gEJNzgyMmoxajE1qAIIsAIB&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8
mailto:garden_grove@tjc.org

